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June 22, 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern,    
 
It is my great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Mrs. Kelli Frazier.  Over the four 
years that I have known and worked with Mrs. Frazier, she has exhibited strong skills as a campus leader.  
Mrs. Frazier has excellent communication skills, works well with others, and is highly organized.    
 
Mrs. Frazier is student focused in all she does.  In her role as the school’s data specialist, she managed the 
school’s testing data, led Professional Learning Communities by guiding the discussions to include sharing 
instructional practices and maintaining a focus of students first.  Mrs. Frazier supported the teams in a variety 
of ways, through teaching small groups, working directly with classroom teachers as well as becoming one of 
our school’s trainer-of-trainers for the common core curriculum.  She is driven, intelligent, and highly flexible 
in any situation.  Her commitment to education is demonstrated as she is always willing to go the extra mile 
whenever needed and often does so without anyone asking.   
 
Mrs. Frazier is an educator who develops relationships with her students, works diligently to ensure they are 
successful, and challenges them to be their best.  One of her areas of specialty was working with our 
students who had behavioral challenges.  As a crisis team member and trained in Crisis Prevention 
Intervention (CPI), Mrs. Frazier often could be seen working with individual students guiding them to making 
positive choices.  She could do this successfully, because she had developed relationships with many of the 
students in the school, especially those of high need.  Mrs. Frazier has high expectations for herself in any 
situation which in turn she expects from her students.  She is involved on campus through organizing and 
leading many events for the school, including battle of the books, red ribbon week, after-school intervention 
time and art masterpiece to name a few.  Her commitment allowed the school to earn a wellness grant, 
which supported the staff in their own health and fitness.  Her dedication to the students, staff, and parents, 
does not go unnoticed.  She is well-liked, and highly effective.   
 
I would be happy to recommend Mrs. Frazier for any leadership position she chooses to pursue.  Should you 
have any further questions, I can be reached at 480-415-9537 or by email at jniven@pinalesa.org.   
 
Respectfully,    
 
Julie Niven 

 

Julie Niven  
Education Specialist 
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